
SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA 
COUNTY OF SAN DIEGO 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
FAMILY LAW FACILITATOR’S OFFICE 

CHANGE OF HOURS  
Pursuant to the California Rules of Court, rule 10.620, the Superior Court of California, County of San 
Diego, is providing 15 court days’ notice that it will be closing the Family Law Facilitator’s offices on 
Tuesdays at 4:00 p.m. in each of its locations – Central, North, South and East. This change will be in 
effect beginning [June 6, 2023]. 

This Court finds the above actions are necessary in order to allow sufficient time to conduct required 
trainings for its Family Law Facilitator employees.   

The Court is inviting public comment on this change prior to implementation.  To ensure prompt review 
and consideration, comments should be submitted electronically through the Court’s website at 
www.sdcourt.ca.gov (click on “Invitation to Comment”). For those without easy internet access, 
comments may be mailed to:  Superior Court of California, County of San Diego, 1100 Union Street, 
Executive Office, San Diego, CA 92101, attention Michael Roddy, Court Executive Officer. 

http://www.sdcourt.ca.gov/

